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Dear Parents and Stakeholders,

Africa Teen Geeks would like to convey best wishes to all matriculates and learners across the
grades on their final examinations for the school calendar year of 2021. We are delighted to
inform and update you on the latest developments and highlights in our space.



Africa Tech Festival 2021 Awards

ATG is particularly excited to announce that we have nominated as finalists in Africa Tech
Festival 2021 awards in the category of “Building a Better, More Inclusive Digital World".
This award recognizes organizations and initiatives that have made a significant
contribution to building a more accessible and inclusive digital world. The Festival will take

place virtually from 08th -12th November 2021 and all sessions will be streamed on the
virtual platform.
Winners will be determined by people's choice and will be announced throughout the
conference. ATG would like to acknowledge and thank our stakeholders for their endless
support. If you have not already registered, claim your free spot now and be part of this
largest tech and digital connectivity conference and exhibition in Africa.

2021 Grade 12 Exam Study Material

The National Senior Certificate Examination for the matric class of 2021 commenced on
27 October 2021. We continue to support learners as they are preparing for their exams.
To that end revision video clips have been uploaded on our YouTube channel. We hope
you find the content useful. We wish you the best of luck! Please find below links for the
subjects of the remaining exams.

Physical Science Technical Science Life Science

https://bit.ly/3mB8lMu
https://www.youtube.com/playlist?list=PLUQUc7GuVpb1hrEzkjumo4HYF6kAjBUOe
https://youtube.com/playlist?list=PLUQUc7GuVpb12ZClMtVzgwt94_6CrjZqJ
https://www.youtube.com/playlist?list=PLUQUc7GuVpb2tZy7cpTznY17EN2UyneQv


Coding and Robotics Teacher Development Programme

In October 2021, ATG in partnership with UJ and UNICEF held a coding and robotic
teacher’ workshop which explored the pedagogical and practical implications of teaching
coding and robotics. The objective of the workshop was to equip, encourage and resource
teachers with strategies to help their learners gain a deeper grasp of coding and robotics
curriculum. The workshop was a resounding success with over 890 teachers in
attendance. You can download the workshop presentations here, the video of the
event will be made available soon.

1 Million Views

https://drive.google.com/drive/folders/15UGVW1TS8d4gytOq9QNlIrSuBfw6-M_5
https://studio.youtube.com/channel/UCtxs2WThIb2cQd05p-Sqyrg


We would like to thank you for your continued support and looking forward to assisting
and working side by side with you.

ATG Team
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